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In November, we had the pleasure of providing Thanksgiving meals for all of our early 

childhood families. Just look at those sweet smiling faces! 😊 

We truly hope everyone had a safe, happy, and healthy Thanksgiving spent with their 

loved ones. 

   

   

    



Coming up in December…  
 

CHRISTMAS SHOP  

FAMILY NIGHT  
 

This year for Christmas we are hosting a FREE and FUN “Family Shopping Night” 

at the Stanford Early Childhood Center! 

Each child who is enrolled in our program will receive a punch card. The 

children and their families may “shop” together, using their punch card at each 

table. Our tables will include a variety of great items, such as toys, education, 

hygiene, clothing, etc. Please see event dates and times below. Mark your 

calendars! 

 

Tues. Dec. 14th 4:00-6:00pm - Highland, Waynesburg, and Early 

Head Start 

Weds. Dec. 15th 3:30-5:30pm - Stanford Preschool 

Thurs. Dec. 16th 4:00-6:00pm - Crab Orchard and Hustonville 

  

    REMINDER: 

Winter Break is December 20th through January 3rd.  


